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Gospel Choir

Dear Parent/Carer

Gospel Choir will be moving from after school on a Wednesday to a Wednesday lunchtime, starting from tomorrow; 22 November.  This is
to allow many of the members to take part in Sister Act rehearsals.

New members are always welcome!

Kind regards

Mr King
Head of Music




